Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with information about math materials pick up this Friday.

We will host a drive through math materials pick up this Friday from 9 until 3. All grade levels are welcome to come any time during that 9-3 window. We will also be available for drive through pick up on Monday from 3 until 5. 

We look forward to seeing you all then! 


Go Tigers!

